TOWN OF ESOPUS

WATERFRONT ADVISORY BOARD

MEETING MINUTES

OCTOBER 25, 2011

MEMBERS PRESENT

MEMBERS EXCUSED

Kathie Quick - Chairperson Don Cole

Carol Tomasetti Kathy Weitze

Marian Zimmer Eli Schloss

Rosemarie Krostofy

Bill Benson

Mike Minor

Kathie called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Mike made a motion to accept the minutes from Sept. 27, seconded by Carol, approved by all.

Marian made a motion to accept the Secretary's pay voucher, seconded by Bill, approved by all.

ZONING BOARD

Mike stated that there was nothing new to be reported.

PLANNING BOARD

Don was excused from the meeting - nothing new to be reported.
ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD
Kathie stated that there was nothing new to be reported.
<u>CHESTER</u>
Carol is finalizing the summary letter to be given to John Coutant. She would like to see a gathering of all the volunteers so that may be presented with Appreciation Certificates for all the hard work they have done. Also, ware still waiting for the results of the Interlux Contest.
TOWN BOARD APPOINTMENTS
The following individuals terms expire this December 31 st , 2011
Kathie Quick
Rosemarie Kristofy
Mike Minor
Eli Schloss
Kathie, Rosemarie and Mike said they would like to remain on the Board. Kathie will speak with Eli to see if he wishes to remain on the Board. Kathie has also indicated that should there be someone else who would like to be Chairperson, that she would step down to give them the opportunity to do so but would still remain on the Board
GENERAL DISCUSSIONS

The need for continued maintenance and improvements to George Freer Park was discussed.

It was mentioned that perhaps a 'WATERFRONT NEWS" Facebook Page could be created

to generate more energy surrounding the waterfront in the hopes of getting more people involved in it's preservation. This of course would have to be first presented to the Town Board for their input and consideration	١.
Next Meeting will be Tuesday, November 27 th at 7:00 pm.	

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Karyn E. Grieco

Secretary